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Our Value for this half-term is WISDOM 

“Blessed are those that find Wisdom” – Proverbs 3:13  

 

Sports Day  

Hopefully, the weather will be kind and we can have our delayed sports day on WEDNESDAY 22nd September. A 
letter will go out next week but please remember it’s a 4pm start at Feckenham cricket club!  

Open Afternoon  

Our open afternoon for prospective families is scheduled for Thursday 4th November from 1.30pm – 2.30pm. 
Please spread the word if you know anyone who has child due to start school in September 2022.  Thank you 

Parent and Carer Consultations  

We have chosen to offer virtual or face to face appointments this year for parent and carer consultations.  
Letters will go out later this term to give you a choice of times and appointment type but in advance of the letter 
please note the dates will be Tuesday 12th October and Wednesday 13th October. 

October Half Term 

Schools in the UK have been asked to offer one extra day’s holiday in lieu of the extra Bank Holiday (for the Queen’s 
Platinum Jubilee.) 

We have chosen, as a MAT, Thursday 21st October 2021 to slightly extend the half term break.  Therefore, term 
ends on Wednesday 20th October for the children.  Staff will be in for a TED day and have the schedule TED day on 
Friday 22nd as their extra day. 

School will re-open on Monday 1st November at 08.30am 

 

French Club 

Due to the Blackwell trip next Tuesday, the French Club for Years 1 and 2 will not commence until Tuesday 21st 
September.  If you are still interested, and haven’t yet signed up, then please call into the office to collect a form. 

The French Club for Years 3, 4 and 5 will start on Monday 13th September. 

First Week 

Well done everyone for putting in a full week back at school. Everyone has settled back so brilliantly – here’s to a 
great year! 

Astwood Bank Carnival 

This family friendly local event is taking place tomorrow, Saturday 11 September, from midday.  There is no 
procession this year but there are lots of activities taking place on the Carnival field at the Ridgeway Secondary 
School including stalls, refreshments, live music and much more.  


